GENEVA CONFERENCE ON AFGHANISTAN
In 2011 at the Bonn conference on Afghanistan, the international community agreed on a “Transformation Decade” for the country. During this period, Afghanistan was promised more international assistance than countries at a similar stage of development, so that the country would achieve self-reliance by 2024.  At the Tokyo Conference in 2012, a system of high-level periodic reviews was put in place with ministerial meetings (invitation to Foreign Ministers because of the comprehensive and political nature of the meetings) every two years and Senior Officials meeting in the intervening years. The ministerial meetings in 2012 (Tokyo) and 2016 (Brussels) became major pledging conferences obtaining over $16 billion and $15 billion respectively for the years which followed. The next major pledging conference is in 2020.

